
NEW YORK CITY 
TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION 

 
Notice of Commission Meeting 

 
THE NEW YORK CITY TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION will hold a Commission 
Meeting on Monday, October 19, 2020 at 10:30 a.m. This Commission meeting will be held 
online. There will be no in-person public meeting. 
 
To view the Commission Meeting, please access the live-stream video feed at www.nyc.gov/tlc.   
 
To sign up to testify on the proposed rules, you must e-mail the TLC at tlcrules@tlc.nyc.gov 
or call 212-676-1135 by 5:00 p.m., Thursday, October 15, 2020. Speakers will not be able to 
sign up to testify the day of the hearing. Those who did not sign-up in advance to testify on a 
proposed rule are welcome to view the live-stream of the meeting on TLC’s website and may 
still submit written comments on the rules to tlcrules@tlc.nyc.gov. The proposed rules can be 
found here: https://www1.nyc.gov/site/tlc/about/proposed-rules-pilot-programs.page  
 
If you sign up to testify, you will receive confirmation from TLC along with instructions on how 
to access the meeting online via Webex or by telephone. 
 
The TLC will provide interpreters for those wishing to testify in Spanish or Mandarin. If you 
wish to testify and require interpretation services in a language other than Spanish or Mandarin, 
please contact the TLC at tlcrules@tlc.nyc.gov to request an interpreter by 5:00 p.m., Thursday, 
October 15, 2020. 
 
Simultaneous transcription services will be available on the live-stream and on the online Webex 
platform. 


